
Joanne Macrae 
36 Ninth Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M8V 3E3   

September 10, 2007  

Dear Neighbour  

The Lakeshore Community Centre Workgroup is a group of concerned residents working 
towards establishing a new, fully-dedicated community centre in the Lakeshore 
neighbourhood. Daniels Corporation gave $1.8 million for a new community centre here, 
which still has not been built.  

We believe the Lakeshore Lions Arena can be renovated as a community centre, as 
outlined in our brochure.  

We are asking you to support us by sending a letter to the Lakeshore Community Centre 
Workgroup, indicating you support asking the city of Toronto to:  

1. Study the option of renovating Lakeshore Lion’s Arena as a community centre 
2. Study the option of spending the $1.8 million on a new community centre at 

Lakeshore Lions Arena before going ahead to build a new community school at 
Father John Redmond school.  

Please send the letter to Lakeshorecommunity@gmail.com or to Lakeshore Community 
Centre Workgroup, C/O LAMP, 185 Fifth Street, Toronto, ON M8V 2Z5  

We need everyone’s support, so we hope you can send a representative to our next 
meeting in Thursday Sept 27 at 7 pm at LAMP.   

Also, we are building a database of individual supporters. If you would like to be 
contacted about our future meetings and activities, please send an email with your 
contact information to Lakeshorecommunity@gmail.com

  

Please call me if you have any questions at (416) 251-1700, or at work (416) 955-6435.  

Sincerely,      

Joanne Macrae 
On behalf of Lakeshore Community Centre Workgroup   


